
 

 

Eni: satisfaction with Milan Court ruling 

San Donato Milanese (MI), 2 October 2015 - Eni is pleased to learn that the judge for the 

preliminary hearing of the Court of Milan has decided to dismiss the case against Eni SpA 

and members of its management for the alleged bribery case relating to Saipem’s activities 

in Algeria. 

Eni has provided full cooperation to the judiciary and has always declared the non-

involvement of the company and its managers, which emerged from the results of some 

internal verifications carried out by third parties and was confirmed by today’s ruling. 
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